
Chairman Heinert and members of the house 
education committee, 

I am a parent with children enrolled in public 
school in North Dakota. For all of the reasons 
that many others have so eloquently stated in 
their testimony in favor of this bill, I urge you 
to support the families of this state by 
providing universal free school breakfast and 
lunch. It is a no-brainer that when kids are fed 
they are better prepared to learn. Please do 
the right thing and support HB 1475!

Sincerely,
LaRissa Wiley, Montpelier ND


